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As a lifelong citizen of Oregon, I oppose this measure.  The legislature enacted a 

hidden sales tax via CAT tax.  This is hitting all Oregonians.   With inflation, layoffs 

and other issues,  another tax increase would be devastating.   Renters would see an 

increase in their rents leading to more homeless population!!!!     No new taxes!!!! 
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